
Submitter: Ruth Weston 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I encourage a "no" vote on SB 210. Oregonians are thoughtful and consistent voters. 

It's difficult for some voters to get to the polls due to handicaps or work schedules. 

And let's face it, it rains a lot here! We have respected the voting laws and made 

good use of voting by mail. Let's keep it that way! Thank you,  


